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Re Planning Ref. WSCC/030/21

—

I strongly object to this application which will lead to all our local roads
becoming a route for many heavy goods vehicles and road being broken up
as they have not been built to take such traffic.

Thr local woodland will also suffer and any peace we have had in the
country side will be gone forever.






